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El Paso County Site Selection and Construction of Major Facilities of a Public Utility Application 

FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION INFORMATION 

Xcel Energy understands that El Paso County requires a Determination of No Hazard 
from the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). The new 345-kV double circuit 
transmission line will be constructed using steel poles between 105-140 feet above 
ground level, and poles will not exceed 199-foot maximum height (see Section 1.4.a of 
the 1041 Application Narrative for additional information). Xcel Energy will use the FAA 
hazard tool to determine any structures that require review by the FAA.  Xcel Energy will 
file FAA Form 7460-1, Notice of Proposed Construction or Alteration, with the FAA 
following final design for any structures that require FAA review. 
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